
Salisbury Methodist Church 
Notices for this week – May 5th 2024 

 

Sunday 5th 
10.30 a.m.    Streamed service for Christian Aid led by Paul Butler 

and Charlotte Scott. 
Monday 6th 
5.30 – 7.30  The Listening Place 
 

Tuesday 7th 
10.00 a.m. Toddlers 
 

Wednesday 8th 
10.00 -12.00  Coffee in the welcome area & Fairtrade  
10.00 -12.00  The Listening Place  
10.30 a.m. Belletones 
2.00 p.m. Art Group 
6.00 p.m. Beavers 
6.30 p.m. Cubs 
7.30 p.m. Scouts 
 

Thursday 9th  
2.15   CAMEO 
6.00 p.m. Rainbows  
6.30 p.m. Brownies 
7.30 p.m. Property Team meeting 
 

Friday 10th  
10.00 a.m. Toddlers 
12.30 p.m. Prayers for our church family and its work in Room 5 
6.30 p.m. Guides & Rangers  
 

Saturday 11th 
10.00 -12.00  The Listening Place  
10.00 – 12.00  Coffee Bar & The Food Bank 
 

Sunday 12th 
10.30      Streamed Service led by Revd Katharine Robinson 
1.00  JAM! All young people are welcome. 
3.00  Little Blessings led by Revd Cecil King & Fi Waddingham 
4.00  Click! faith through photos. 

 

Items for inclusion in the next Sunday’s notices should be sent to 
notices@salisburymethodist.org.uk 

We send our love and congratulations to David and Janet Currass who celebrate 
their Diamond Wedding Anniversary on 16th May. They met as teenagers at 
Church Street youth group and were also married here 60 years ago! 
 

Beetle Drive:  A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who supported the recent Beetle 
Drive. A lovely mix of all ages enjoyed much fun and laughter, to the extent that 
extra games were added! From ticket sales, Pick ‘n Mix, Bring and Buy and kind 
donations, just over £300 was raised for The Listening Place, a wonderful total. 
 

Let Justice Roll – Easter Offering for the World Church Fund envelopes are still 
available. They will be taken to the Dedication service at Amesbury Methodist 
Church on Sunday 19th May at 4pm. All are invited to come to the service. 
 

Christian Aid Week May 12th-18th. Every year we deliver envelopes to a large 
number of houses around the city. Paul Butler, would like to hear from anyone 
who would like to be involved in these deliveries. or to spend a couple of hours 
looking after our Christian Aid Week exhibition in the Cathedral. 
 

In support of Christian Aid, there will be a concert of folk music and stories at St 
George's Church Hall Harnham, Saturday 11th May at 7.30 pm. Tickets £10 
including refreshments, available from Paul Butler or on the door. 
 

Woodfalls Methodist Church celebrate their 150th anniversary this year. They 
have a flower festival from 10th–12th May with the church open from 3pm-8pm 
on Friday 10th, 10am–6pm on Saturday 11th and 2pm-6pm on Sunday 12th . 
There is a concert by Village Singers on Saturday 11th May at 7pm with a retiring 
collection for Medecins Sans Frontieres – specifically for their work in the Israel-
Hamas conflict zone. 
 

Accommodation needed. A member of our congregation is urgently seeking 
accommodation to rent, for a family of three, in Salisbury or nearby. If you know 
of anywhere to let, or coming up in the next two months, speak to Paul Butler. 
 

Peace Vigils for a permanent ceasefire now in Gaza, Israel and the West bank 
will continue weekly on Saturdays outside the Library at 5.00 to 5.30. 
 

Prisoner of Conscience - each month there will be details on the board in the 
corridor of the person needing prayers and support. 
 

Toddlers are in need of a few extra volunteers to help with serving drinks and 
snacks on Tuesday and Friday mornings, particularly Tuesdays. You would need 
to be here from 9.45am -12. Full training given. Please consider whether you 
could offer to fill a spot on the rota, maybe twice a term. The toddler groups are 
a valuable outreach into our community and greatly appreciated by the families 
that come. Please chat to Fi if you might be able to help. 

 

mailto:notices@salisburymethodist.org.uk

